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HICKS          ELEMENTARY

May 2017

Amy Gee, Principal

April Ostrander, School Secretary

Phone: 734-419-2660
Attendance Line: 734-419-2666
Principal’s Corner
Dear Hicks Families, 

I hope this newsletter finds you and your families well! :) I cannot believe that we are already in the month of May!!!

Please take notice of all the important dates that are coming up in the next 2 months here at Hicks! :) We are so excited about the academic and behavior recognition, Carnival, Talent Show, Prince/Princess Ball and more! We are still in need of volunteers for all of these events so please contact Mrs. Kitchen or the office as soon as possible if you are able to attend. 

On another note, please remember that student safety is of utmost importance. We want to be sure to keep the morning drop off and afternoon pick up circles always moving slowly. We do not want children running to cars in the parking lot regardless of the weather. Also, when you come to pick up your child, please always be sure to check in at the office. Finally, if you arrange for someone to pick your son/daughter up that is not on your child's emergency card, we are happy to allow that but will need a call/letter from you along with that persons photo ID checked upon pick up. 

We are happy to report that our 3rd and 4th graders are off to a wonderful start on their state MStep Testing! They are fully focused and trying their very best! We are so proud and thankful for their amazing teachers and student efforts all year long! Please be sure to put your child's testing dates on your fridge at home to be sure they sleep well and eat well that morning! 

As always, if there is anything we can help you with; please do not hesitate to call the office anytime! :) I appreciate you! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Gee :) 
Student of the Month - Annabelle Donovan –3rd Grade
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At the beginning of the year, being a new teacher, I had many apprehensions. I was nervous to meet my new students and staff, worried about academic levels, possible behavior issues and how I would handle them. However, many of the seasoned teachers in this building reassured me of this one student of how sweet, helpful, academically-driven, and what a joy it was to have her in their class. Well, after getting to know her for the past 8 months, I can absolutely conclude that Annabelle Donovan is all that and a bag of chips!!!
She not only shows the necessary leadership skills that we expect from our Hick’s students daily, she is also extremely kind to others even when she is not having the best of days. For example, one day she noticed another student struggling with completing a task and ultimately disrupting the entire class in the process. Annabelle left a note on my desk asking me if she could sit next to him, so she could help him act more like a leader.. This was one day after she was told she couldn’t see her dad for a while due to custody issues. I am always so impressed with her ability to not let her personal issues affect her academics, as well as her willingness to put others before herself. She should be an INSPIRATION to all!! – Mrs. Imsande
Black History Month Decorated Door Contest Winners
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MSTEP TESTING DATES

3rd Grade: 
Smith 5/8 ELA

5/11 Math


Kuehneman 5/9 ELA
5/12 Math


Mallory 5/10 ELA

5/18 Math

4th Grade
Smith 5/8 Math PT

5/19 Math


Dunlap 5/9 Math PT

5/11 Science 

5/15 Math



Keyes 5/10 Math PT

5/15 Math

5/18 Science

3rd/4th Split
Imsande 5/15 Math PT
5/17 Math
Important Dates to Remember:

5/19 

Hicks Family Carnival 5-9PM

5/25

Field Day All Day

5/26 and 5/29 
No School, Memorial Day Weekend

6/2 

Talent Show 6pm

6/6

1st/2nd Grade Awards 10-11am 
3rd/4th Grade Awards 2-3pm

6/9 

K-2 Spring Concert 11am/3rd/4th Spring Concert 2:30 pm

6/9 

Prince/Princess Ball 6-8pm

6/13 

Kindergarten Promotional Ceremony 2:30pm
6/14 

4th Grade Farewell Picnic, 10am
6/14 

Half Day of School, Dismissal at 12:10pm
6/15 

4th Grade Clap Out, 11:40am

6/15 

Half Day of School, Dismissal at 12:10pm

March Reading Month Champions Get Visit from Mrs. Gee
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"Bedtime story, cookies and milk with Mrs. Gee" reward for our Hicks students that read the most minutes during March is Reading Month! Mrs. Gee set up home visits to all their houses and went in her PJs and brought each winner cookies, milk and read a bedtime story! It's her absolute FAVORITE thing to do with her students because they will always remember this special time and so will she!� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://www.facebook.com/images/emoji.php/v8/fb7/1/16/1f917.png" \* MERGEFORMATINET ��� 





Mrs. Imsande





Ms. Keyes









